
MUNICIPAL ORDER 

WATER BAN 
 

 

An irrigation water ban will be in effect due to increase demand of water; this is 
to ensure we have enough water in our reserves in case of a power outage or a 
water leak. 
 

 Therefore, the following shall apply: 
 

• No person shall irrigate their lawn.   
 

• Any one found irrigating their lawn will be subject to having their 
water turned-off for the weekend and will need to make an 
appointment to have it turned back on, with applicable fees. 

 

• The ban is in effect on Saturday 28 June, 2025 
 

• Irrigation may resume on Wednesday 2 July, 2025 
 
 

 

Dated this 26 June 2025 

 

Nathalie Hipkins, CAO 

Resort Village of Tobin Lake 


